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From the Headteacher 

The weather has finally improved, and it looks as if we may have a summer now! 

I was very lucky and spent the day teaching the children yesterday, it was lovely to 
see how much they have learned and grown over the year! 

The end of year is rapidly approaching, and there are still so many things to do! 

Today is Report Day, so please do check for your child’s report and get in touch if you 

would like to discuss anything in your child’s report  

Our SIAMs inspection is also coming next week Thursday. Please make sure that your 
child has had a good night’s sleep and a healthy breakfast before coming in, as the 

inspector will want to meet the children and spend time with them, and we all know 

that children are at their best with a good night’s sleep and a full tummy! 

The Kites Club end of term  Disco is on Wednesday 20th July.  The cost is £4.50 and 
children should bring a change of clothes.  Collection will be at 4.30pm.  Please 

contact the office to let us know if your child will be there!  There are some 

outstanding fees for Kites this term and Mrs Robertson will be sending out letters 
next week.  Please make sure you pay before the end of term. 

           Michelle Masters 

Key Dates for your Diary 
 
July 

11th  Super Heroes 
Themed Week 

 All children to bring 
a teddy 

13th Garsington 

Performance 
15th  Hero Dress Up Day 

16th  PTA family Disco 
20th Kites’ Disco 

21st Leavers’ Service and 

Summer Celebration 
2pm 

 End of Term 3.05pm 
 

September 
5th School starts 

 8.50am 

  
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

School Uniform for sale 
July 

If you are looking to buy 
bigger uniform for September 

a  former pupil has some new 
uniform to sell. 

 
Hoodie 28” 

Polo x 2 28” 

Sweatshirt 28” 
Book bag 

 
The bundle price is £40 

(originally £52.32 inc delivery) 

but she is happy to break it 
down. 

 
Please contact the school 

office if you are interested. 
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 From the Deputy Headteacher 

 

The children have been enjoying learning about Super Heroes this term and next week we will be having a 
Super Hero themed week. We have planned lots of exciting activities and the children are looking forward to 
the week ahead. Please could all children bring in a teddy bear on Monday. The Ladybirds will be 
transforming their bears into Super Ted and the Busy Bee children will be designing their own teddy heroes.  
 
On Friday 15th July, we would like to invite all children to come dressed as a Hero. This could be Spiderman, 
Wonder Woman, a nurse, a police officer or their own creation!  
 
Garsington Update 
Thank you to all the parents who have transported the children to and from various places over the past few 
weeks. The children have thoroughly enjoyed their workshops and performed brilliantly at Cressex School on 
Wednesday.  
 

 
 
I will be emailing all Busy Bee parents this evening with more information about the Creation Performance at 
Garsington on Wednesday 13th July.  
 
This performance clashes with optional parents evening. If you would like to discuss anything in your child’s 
report, please could you email the office and we will arrange a time with you directly.  
 
Have a wonderful weekend!  

   

              Louise Long  


